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Post News  
Renovation of our kitchen is now complete with new 
stove, cabinets, range hood and fan as well as new 
improved lighting.   Kitchen was also cleaned and walls 
painted.   Everything is in place and ready for use .    
  
Post Picnic on June 24th was a great success and very 
much appreciated by the 14 Manteno vets that attended.  
Our DJ was a real hit by providing a wonderful show for 
everyone.   Special thanks to Tom Healy for his time and 
contribution in selling chance books to fund the picnic. 
 
As of the close of the State American Legion convention 
in Peoria on Saturday, July 14th the officers have changed 
at our post.  Outgoing officers wish to thank all for your 
support and wish the new officers Good Luck in their 
new positions.  Best wishes to our past commander Frank 
Mulcahy and thank-you for your contributions. 
 
A new format for the newsletter is being considered that 
will include all groups of Post 615 (Auxiliary, Sons of 
American Legion, Legion riders). Feel free to participate 
in this venture by volunteering at our next meeting. 
 

Post election results 
Election for new officers was  held on Tuesday, May 1 
with the following officers being elected 
Commander:  Jerry Fishback 
Sr. Vice Commander:  Mike Gibbons 
Jr. Vice Commander: Dave Montee 
Finance Officer:  Jim Whalen 
1st Asst. Finance Officer:  Dave Deahl 
2nd Asst. Finance Officer:  Norm Pestlin 
Sgt. at Arms:  Melissa Gula 
Chaplain:  Joe Liccese 
 

Post Installation of officers 
The newly elected officers for our post will be installed 
on Saturday, August 11 at 6 PM.  All are welcome to 
attend.  In addition to the above elected officers,  Spencer 
(Mickey) Framke reappointed as Service Officer and 
Tommy Gesiorski  appointed as Post Adjutant. 
Congratulations to all new post officers. 

 

Post 615 Canteen/Bar 
Our canteen is open daily and Saturday at 10 AM 
(Sunday at 11 AM) for your convenience.  
 

Upcoming Post events 
08/11 - Installation of Post Officers 
9/23 - Baseball game A/L 615 vs. VFW 2791 (tentative) 
09/29 - Prime Rib Dinner 
11/10 - Turkey Shoot Dinner 
12/9 - Children’s Christmas party 
 

District meetings 
 
July 26th - TBA               August 23rd – TBA 
Sep. 27th – TBA               Oct.  25th –  TBA  
Nov. 15th – TBA              Dec.  - TBA 
 
 

Post 615 Meeting dates 
August 7 – General & Social meeting combined 
Sep 4 – General & Social meeting combined 
Oct. 2nd – General & Social meeting combined 
Nov. 6th  – General & Social meeting combined 
Dec. 4th -  General & Social meeting combined 

 
2008 Dues  

Dues notices were sent out and should have been 
received.  Please advise a post officer if you are a past 
member and have not received yours.  It is important that 
you pay your annual dues as soon as possible to obtain an 
updated membership ID, as well as avoiding any extra 
expense.  Current dues are $30. 

 

Post 615 Web Page 
www.post615.com 

The Post web site is current and available to all on the 
internet.  Please visit for current news, events and 
updates.  Also available are links to veteran’s sites and 
news of interest. 

Hall Rentals 
Call Joanne P.  at 708-532-6151.  Key dates still available 
for this year and next.  Special reduced rates for members.   

 


